Minutes

SCS Faculty Meeting

November 1, 2006

499 DSL, 3:30 pm

I. Meeting of the SCS Faculty was held on Wednesday, November 1, 2006.

SCS Director Max Gunzburger presided.

II. The following faculty members were present:  B. Berg, M. Navon, W.      Yang, D. Duke, J. Peterson, R. Van Engelen, D. Swofford, G. Naylor,

J. Wilgenbusch, P. Rikvold, K. Gallivan, A. El-Azab, H. Zhou, H. Nymeyer, R. Tempone, S. Shandbag, X. Wang, M. Gunzburger. Also present were:  John Burkardt, Wendy Cheng, Jim Wilgenbusch.

The following faculty members were absent:  P. Beerli, Y. Hussaini, G. Erlebacher, D. Banks, F. Ronquist, S. Fagherazzi.

III. The minutes of 9/18/06 were approved.

IV. Discussion of vote on the final draft of the SCS Bylaws.

V. Discussion of request by Michael Mascagni for School Faculty member status.

VI. Discussion of request by Michael Franks for Affiliated Faculty member status.

VII. Announcement that SCS is on the next agenda for Board of Governors regarding a Ph.D program.

VIII. Update of SCS/Astrophysics search

IX. Discussion of proposals for SCS/Biology search, SCS/Statistics search.  These searches were approved.

X. Discussion of Proposal for SCS/Statistics Pathways of Excellence proposal in computational statistics.

XI. Jim Wilgenbusch made announcements regarding 3 staff members who will be leaving the SCS.

XII. Discussion of SCS faculty members who will be leaving and the hiring of replacements.

XIII. Meeting was Adjourned.

